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The Autumn Term at School
Everyone seems to have settled back into school life after the six weeks holidays.  The Reception class seem as though they have always been here!
Assemblies
School is already back into the swing of things.  Rev Ely has been in to take assembly on 20th September.

Football

Upwell 0 – Southery 3

Upwell started their football season with a hard fought defeat against Southery.  The 3 – 0 score line flattered a well organised and disciplined Southery side and there were many positives to be take from this performance.  Lauren Harby and Dylan Pevreall were players of the match for Upwell and the whole team showed great determination and team spirit.

Captain, Vincent Hedgecock led the team superbly and was a great example for the other players.  Many thanks to those who came to support us.  We look forward to seeing you again soon.

Colchester Zoo

KS2 enjoyed a fantastic day out to Colchester Zoo, on the 16th September.  The key stage are learning about the Rainforest and to help with their studies they attended a very informative talk and even got to have an encounter with the orang-utans.  Some of the children got to meet some of the animals for the very first time and were amazed by the sounds, sights and smells.  Our thanks must go to FOSA who kindly donated £500 towards 
the cost of the trip.  I know many children will be dragging their parents back for a family day out.
Netball

 The netball team were due to have their first match on 21st September against Watlington but due to transport problems the match had to be cancelled.  The match will be re-arranged at a later date.
There are many things coming up over the following months.

· Harvest Festival – at St Peters Church – 1.30 p.m. 8th October

· Yr 1 – Yr 2 Fitzwilliam Museum, Cambridge

· Parents evening – 4th November

· Photographer – 18th November
· Yr 5 - Yr6 visit the Corn Exchange King’s Lynn to see a Shakespeare4Kidz production

· Jack and the Beanstalk – 14th December
During the term William Marshall, Welney, our partnership school, will join us in some of the activities.
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